12 June 2008
Reference: 0079387

Jennifer Smith

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Services - CGS Division
300 Westgate Center Drive

Hadley, MA 01035

RE:  Transmittal of Groundwater Analytical Data
Former Raytheon Facility
430 Boston Post Road, Wayland, Massachusetts

Dear Ms. Smith:

On behalf of Raytheon Company (Raytheon), Environmental Resources
Management (ERM) is writing this letter to inform you that we will not
be submitting the results of groundwater sample analyses from the
Former Raytheon Facility located at 430 Boston Post Road in Wayland,
Massachusetts (Site). ERM was unable to access the intended wells for
sampling due to high water levels. ERM will attempt to sample these
wells during the July 2008 sampling round.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact the undersigned
at (617) 646-7800 or Louis Burkhardt, Raytheon Company, at (978) 436-
8238.
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cc: Louis Burkhardt, Raytheon Company

Ben Gould, CMG Environmental
PIP Repositories

Environmental
Resources
Management

399 Boylston Street
6th Floor
Boston, MA 02116

(617} 646-T800
(617) 267-6447 (fax)




